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New 

 

Efficiency Exchange 2024 registration is open  

Registration for Eff iciency Exchange 2024 at the Coeur d’Alene Conference Center in Coeur 

d’Alene, Idaho, May 14-15, is now open. Early bird pricing for in-person attendees 

representing utilities, government, or nonprofits is $350. Beginning April 12, registration will 

increase to $450.  

This year's conference will be a hybrid event for in-person and virtual attendees and 

features two full days of sessions and in-person networking. Virtual attendees will be able to 

live stream select conference sessions, and all attendees will have access to all conference 

session recordings. Registration for attending virtually is $250. 

For registration, agenda and conference logistics, please go to our Eff iciency 

Exchange webpage. For questions, contact Maggie Bagan, mabagan@bpa.gov.  

 

2024 Federal Poverty Guidelines  

The Federal Poverty Guidelines have been updated for 2024. These determine f inancial 

eligibility for several federal programs, and BPA relies on them as a benchmark for its Low-

Income Energy Eff iciency Program. Households can qualify for BPA's Low Income Energy 

Eff iciency program if their gross income falls within 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines 

or is eligible using an approved statewide or tribal guideline. BPA has updated its optional 

Income Verif ication Form located in the IM Document Library. 
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